
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 15/11/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Salah Uddin, Shahzain Ali, Abira Hussain, Fuzail Mustafa, Zain 
Mahmood, Sabaa Ali,  Zain Raja, Eessa Muhammad and Subhan Ejaz. 

 
 

 
  

 Children have asked if they can have some new board games for wet play. 

 Some children have asked for more equipment on the yard.  I have told them that we are in the process 

of setting up a new programme so they need to patient a little longer. 

 The children would like to know if they can play cricket at lunchtimes again now. 

 5C are doing a spelling challenge where the children are learning over 200 spellings.  They would like to 

know if they can have a celebration party at the end. 

  Children have asked if they can have more trips.  I have told them that they need to ask their teachers if 

they can have trips which are linked to their learning. 

 As we no longer have house points, the children would like to know if there could be some other whole 

school initiative. 

 The children would like to know how much money was raised for Palestine. 

 When we had a lot of rain a few days ago, the turf area overflowed and wasn’t draining away properly so 

the children would like to know if anything is being done to help with the drainage. 

 Some children have asked for samosas to be put back onto the lunch menu so I will speak to Alyette. 

They have also said that lots of children have asked for something other than chicken on the menu for our 

Christmas lunch.  I have asked them to come back with suggestions 

 

Thank you children for your contributions.  
  

 

 

 

 


